
-----Original Message----- 
From: Christopher Rauschenberg & Janet Stein [mailto:rberg@hevanet.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 9:16 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: NO to liquified propane export 
 
I would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed export facility for Pembina's liquified 
propane. 
The safety hazards this represents to nearby (low income) neighborhoods and, more importantly, the 
danger to the adjoining fragile natural areas, make it unacceptable.  Overshadowing those local 
concerns is the larger concern of fostering the "burn it all" philosophy that is driving climate changes 
over the brink. 
 
Thank you for accepting and conveying my opinion on this matter.  I will be following the issue closely. 
 
Janet Stein 
525 SE 16th Avenue 
Portland  OR  97214 
 


